
 

SOTA students can use their school iPad to take photos of and submit work. By default, photos taken with the iPad will be saved 
as HEIC (High-Efficiency Image Container) image files; these can be difficult to open on Windows computers and other devices. 

This helpsheet will show you how to change 


	iPad - Change Photos from HEIC to JPEG

